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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR  

A warm welcome back to all our families after the summer break and welcome to our new          

reception parents and children. We hope you all had a restful time and are ready for the new 

school year. It’s been wonderful to see the children so enthusiastic about getting back to their 

learning. We have an exciting year ahead and look forward to partnering with you to make it a 

success.  

 

WEEKLY INFORMATION  

For the benefit of our new parents, we'd like to highlight a couple of pages on the newsletter. 

You'll find Picture News, a weekly program we use in class and in assembly to discuss current 

events from the UK and around the world. We encourage you to look at this page with your child 

to prepare for the week's learning. 

 

Additionally, we have a page from National Online Safety with advice and resources for parents 

and carers on e-safety. We hope you find these additions useful in supporting your child's             

education and well-being. 

 

COLLECTING YOUR CHILD AT THE END OF SCHOOL 

A reminder that a Google permission form was sent out earlier in the week. Please complete if 

you wish for an older sibling to collect your child from school at the end of the day.  

 

There was also a Google form sent to parents of Year 6 children if you wish for your child to 

walk home without an adult. We will not allow this without the form being completed. Only those 

in Year 6 walking home without an adult can bring a mobile phone to school. This must be 

turned off before entering the school site and handed in to the class teacher immediately.   

 

For safeguarding purposes, it is also essential that if your child is due to be collected by an adult 

unknown to the teacher, or if the usual arrangements change, we ask that you let us know in the 

morning or by letting the Office know before the end of the day. Thank you.  

 

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 

A reminder that as part of our poverty proofing strategy we are asking that children don’t bring 

sweets to school on their birthday to share with the class.  

 

Families who would like to celebrate a birthday at school are welcome to donate a book or game 

for our library or classroom. Donated items can be new or pre-loved. This is a voluntary and kind 

gesture that helps enrich our shared resources for all children. Additionally, all children will be 

making a birthday card for a classmate to be given to them on their special day  

 

BIRTHDAY PARTY INVITES  

To ensure that no child feels left out, we are asking that parents no longer send party invitations 

to school to be handed out. We understand that organising parties can be tricky, but we’ve 

found that invitations distributed at school can cause upset for children who aren't included. To 

help keep our school a happy and inclusive environment for everyone, please share invitations 

with other parents directly, either digitally or outside of school hours. Thank you for your       

support . 



SCHOOL ATTENDANCE  

We want to highlight the vital importance of consistent school attendance and punctuality for 

your child's success. Every school day is a valuable opportunity for learning, and even a few 

missed days can have a significant impact. When a child misses school, they not only fall behind 

on learning but also miss out on important social interactions and skill development. This can 

create gaps in their learning that are difficult to close, affecting their academic progress and       

confidence. We know that illnesses and unforeseen circumstances happen, but we ask for your 

partnership in prioritising attendance to ensure your child has the best possible chance to thrive.  

 

This poster, highlights the learning lost through authorised or unauthorised absence.   



BREAKTIME SNACKS 

A reminder that in Reception and Key Stage 1, all children receive free fruit at 

breaktime, so there's no need to send in a snack. We continue our focus on 

healthy snacks in Key Stage 2, where children are welcome to bring in a piece of 

fruit from home for their breaktime snack. Please don't send any other snacks to 

school unless your child has a medical need that we are already aware of.   

 

MRS PORTER 

We would like to extend our warmest congratulations to Miss Jennison, who got 

married over the summer. Following her marriage, she has changed her name to 

Mrs Porter. We wish her and her husband all the best for the future.  

 

AND FINALLY … 

As we close out our first week, I want to express my thanks to our entire school 

community - our pupils, staff, and families, for such a smooth and positive start to 

the year. 

 

It has been a wonderful first week back and the children look so smart in their 

new uniforms and new school shoes. 

 

Please be reminded that we no longer allow children to wear red t-shirts or red 

tights. White t-shirts and grey tights only please. And a reminder that school 

shoes should be all black. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher    
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